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Thursday 14th December 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

PRODUCTION FUTURES ON TOUR 
 Friday 9th February 2024 

  
On Friday 9th February 2024, we will be running an academy trip to Production Futures On Tour at Fly by 
Night Studios in Redditch.  

Production Futures is an event that creates opportunities for young people to learn, train, network and 
develop careers in production across all aspects of live events, music, festivals, touring, corporate, 
theatre, TV, broadcast and film. Production Futures serves as a valuable hub of information, inspiration, 
education, community, and support for students interested in the production industry.  Please see more 
information about the event via this link https://www.productionfutures.co.uk/ 

The event itself is free and academy staff will be on hand to support any students at the event if required. 
We have arranged transport to and from the event at the cost of £12.  

All students are to meet outside the Old Rep Theatre, 45 Station St, Birmingham B5 4DY at 9.00am on 
Friday 9th February where they will be registered with a member of staff. The coach will depart promptly 
at 9.15am. We will return at approximately 2.00pm. Students will need to make their own way to and 
from the Old Rep Theatre and are expected to wear uniform. There will be a variety of food stalls at the 
event where students can purchase lunch. Alternatively, students can bring their own lunch with them. 

Please complete the permission slip below. The return slip should be handed into reception by Friday 19th 
January 2024 along with the transport fee of £12. Students who are in support of a bursary may be 
eligible for support with the costs of this trip. Please contact Miss Knight or Miss Hill regarding this.  

This trip focuses on next steps and future progression, so we would like all students to attend.  

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to meeting you at future events. Should you 
wish to discuss any of the above, please contact info@boa-stageandscreen.co.uk  

Yours sincerely 

 
James Latham 
Assistant Principal 

 
 

PRODUCTION FUTURES ON TOUR – Friday 9th February 2024 
 

I give permission for my young person to attend the Production Futures On Tour on Friday 9th February 2024.  

I confirm that my contact details and the medical information about my young person has not changed. Any 
changes will be reported to reception as a matter of urgency.  

Student name…………………………………………………………………………................................................. 

Signed (Parent/Carer)…………………………………………….………………. Date…………………………………….. 

Please return to reception by Friday 19th January 2024. 

tel:0121
https://www.productionfutures.co.uk/
mailto:info@boa-stageandscreen.co.uk

